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ASX Announcement  

17 August 2016 

Share Purchase Plan closed 

Hudson Investment Group Limited (ASX:HGL) advises that the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) announced on 
19 July 2016, closed yesterday.  

The SPP offered all eligible HGL shareholders the opportunity to purchase new HGL shares at a discounted 
price of 2.5 cents. 

The Company expects to advise the outcome of the SPP on Tuesday, 23 August 2016, with the allotment 
and issue of those shares to participating shareholders on the same day. 

Event Date 
Record Date Monday, 18 July 2016 (5:00pm AEST) 
Announcement Date of SPP Tuesday, 19 July 2016 
Dispatch of Offer Document to Eligible Shareholders Tuesday, 26 July 2016 
Open Date of the SPP Tuesday, 26 July 2016 
Closing Date of the SPP Tuesday, 16 August 2016  
Allotment and Issue of SPP Shares  Tuesday, 23 August 2016 
Quotation of New Shares on ASX Wednesday, 24 August 2016 
Dispatch of Confirmations to Shareholders Wednesday, 24 August 2016 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Alan Beasley – Managing Director 
Telephone: +61 2 9251 7177 

 


